
 

From: JIM NEWTON [mailto:JIM.NEWTON@NWLeicestershire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 23 November 2017 17:49 
To: M42 Junction 6 
Subject: FAO Gail Boyle 
 
Dear Ms Boyle 
 
Thank you for consulting us about the proposals at junction 6 of the M42, specifically the scope of 
the ES 
 
We have no specific comment to make at this time, other than to say that we support the principle 
of works to improve that junction 
 
I trust this is sufficient to your needs, however if you need anything more from me, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch 
 
Regards 
 
Jim  
 
 

 
 
Jim Newton 
Head of Planning and Regeneration 
 
Direct line: 01530 454782 
Email: jim.newton@nwleicestershire.gov.uk 
Web: www.nwleics.gov.uk 
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